
Shop for Cards and Gifts at DPCH!
Visit the Auxiliary gift shop filled with religious gifts and décor for
friends or family members. Additional items include handmade
quilts, pot holders, embroidered dish towels, books, and baby gifts.
Cards are available for $1.00  in the main lobby for any occasion.
Proceeds benefit the Auxiliary which supports Divine Providence.

Divine News & Views is a monthly newsletter issued by Divine Providence Community Home and

Lake Villa Maria Apartments, Sleepy Eye, MN. The News & Views editor is Becky Sellner. If you wish

to receive a monthly copy by mail or email, call Becky at 507-794-3011 or email: bsellner@dpch.net

As of August 31st, we have received $132,314.00 for our Annual Appeal.

We are incredibly grateful for all the generous donors that are helping us

maintain our building, grounds, and purchasing necessary items to

enhance the lives of our residents. Thanks to all who have contributed.

Please consider our following needs:

Add additional outlets to Private rooms       

Handicapped Van                                                

Window Replacement                                   

Resident Lifts (3)

Tile Floor Replacement in Hallway  

Outside Landscaping/Foundation Updates 

                  

DIRECTORY

Facilities Director..................................................... Sr. Sharon Williams

Administrator........................................................... Jayna Groebner

Director of Nurses.................................................... Michelle Augustin, RN

Social Services......................................................... Shirley Hornick, LPN

Activity Director....................................................... ShellyRae Zinniel, ADC

Business Manager..................................................... Sheena Hoffmann

Dietary Manager....................................................... 

Environmental Services............................................ Randy Renner

Health Information Manager/HIPAA........................ Alexa Schultz

Lake Villa Maria Housing Mgr.................................. Gina McKeown

Website: divineprovidencehome.org

Facebook: Divine Providence Community Home

$650.00 each

$70,000.00

$150,000.00

$15,000.00

$45,000.00

$3,000.00

Wish list/Annual Appeal Update

Please consider Divine Providence Community Home with a bequest gift in
your Will or Estate Plan, a Life Insurance Policy, or an IRA Rollover.

It is an opportunity to strengthen the legacy of caring for those who are most
vulnerable, and keeping them safe.

Residents: Florence Gangelhoff, 
        Veronica Helget, Rosalin Lemoine, 
            Bonnie Reitter
          Employees: Jamie Groebner,
          Macey Ludewig, Gloria Martinez,
           Linda Mattson, Becky Sellner, 
           Vicky Sprenger, Beth Vait-Kosel, 
           Ellen Windschitl

Happy Birthday

Pictured left: Marlene Herschman was visited by her first cousin, Sr.
Steven 

Pictured right: Gladys Feser’s grandchildren and great grandchildren
stopped by and shared music with the residents in the living room. She
was tickled pink! 



During August, residents enjoyed the seasonal fresh peaches. The
pontoon was busy taking Grandfriends for rides around Sleepy Eye
lake, and Summerfest was celebrated with a bright lime green mustang
driven by Sr. Sharon while passengers Georgie, Jayna and Florence
threw out candy to eager kids. Edmée pedaled the Trishaw while Ronda
and Sr. Ann waved in style to parade watchers.  

Peaches, Parades, Pontoon RidesPeaches, Parades, Pontoon Rides

Arlis, Agnes, Marlene Bonnie, Kathy

Spud

Ronda, Sr. Ann, Edmée 
Georgie, Jayna,

Sr. Sharon, Florence

The weather has been perfect this month to go for strolls along the
lake, and relax in the courtyard. The residents are getting plenty of
sunshine, especially since the dining room and mall area has been

closed down for the floor and HVAC work.

Josemaria, Gloria
Agnes, Ronda

Darleen

Edmée, Virginia Lorie, Edmée



Aprons
Cindee Krzmarzick spent an afternoon

entertaining residents about the history of aprons.
She shared many different styles of aprons from
her ancestors and explained their uses through

the years and how they have evolved.  

Fun Fact: Aprons were first worn by men for hygienic purposes. As women wore
aprons, their uses were endless- hiding places for shy kids, potholder to remove

pans from ovens, holders for picking up eggs and garden vegetables, wiping
away children’s tears, a quick duster for unexpected guests and the list goes on!

Divine Providence’s Auxiliary 
Annual Fall Bazaar   

Sunday November 3rd, 2024
Roast Beef Dinner

Caramel Rolls
KC Donuts
Wine Pull

Handmade Quilts
Country Store including Homemade Baked Goods and

Fresh Garden Produce

More info and details to come!
This fundraiser greatly benefits the

Divine Providence Auxiliary. 
Please mark your calendars!


